
Annual Report March 2022-Febraury 2023


President’s Report


This period focused on returning the AONA community to its pre-covid status, by attracting back 
members who did not renew during the covid period, welcoming new members, and re-commencing 
our connectivity with the wider eye care community. With that, we hosted our first conference in 
Sydney, returned to ZoomED and hosted clinical meetings in NSW and VIC. We continued to 
represent AONA within the Vision 2020 Community and within the AONA National Council. We also 
had representation at the Vision 2020 Parliamentary Friends for Vision event at Parliament House. 
Finally, as our new amalgamated organisation, we rebranded and up-dated our web-address and 
website. 


Thank you, Heather Machin, and Joanna McCulloch.


Co-Presidents


Membership


This period focused on re-connecting with members lost during the covid period, and welcoming 
new members. While the total membership number remained low, we are happy with the progress 
and confident in the long-term that membership numbers will bounce back to pre-covid rates. 


Clare Hafner (Secretary) monitored membership, with the final membership number, as of the 28th of 
February 2023 as: 


Total Members: 155, consisting of:


• 131 full members


• 1 Associate


• 11 life members (1 posthumous)


Financials:


AONA’s financials have been prepared by Sandie Smithers (Treasurer) and reviewed by external 
accountant Mr Munir Zaman from Fin Tax Group. 










